



February 28, 2014

Kathleen Wynne, Premier Legislative Building Queen's Park Toronto, ON M7A 1A1

**RE: COUNCIL Resolution - Hydro Rates** 

At the Tillsonburg Town Council Meeting of February 27, 2014, Council passed the following resolution:

"THAT the Town of Tillsonburg supports the Town of Amprior's Resolution No. 059-14, passed on February 10, 2014 with the exception of the final paragraph which speaks to no increases for electricity;

AND THAT the Town of Tillsonburg urges the Ontario Energy Board that there be lower increases of electricity rates than the approximate 50% proposed within the next 5 years;

AND THAT the resolution be sent to Premier Kathleen Wynne and the Ontario Energy Board."

I have enclosed a copy of the Town of Arnprior, Resolution No. 059-14 for your reference.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 688-3009 Ext. 3224, or dewilson@tillsonburg.ca.

Regards,

Donna Wilson Town Clerk